Jem 8 b

## **Cllr Roy Martins WDC Report**

It looks like WDC will be moving altogether from Pine
Grove and take up Hailsham at the end of the summer
On Tuesday 20<sup>th</sup> March at the meeting of the
Community and Environment Scrutiny Committee
The Bus Working Party on which I serve will be
Presenting their Report,

At the next Full Council I am putting forward a motion Requesting that the parking problems in Polegate are Looked into by all concerned.

On Friday 23<sup>rd</sup> March I shall be attending a meeting of The South Downs Nat Park at Petersfield.